
 

 

 

 

27th January 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This half term in Religious Education, we are learning about the different 

features in a church.  We are also retelling Bible stories and seeing how they 

relate to our lives today.  

As part of this study, we are taking a trip to St Luke’s Church on Wednesday 

11th February.  The Vicar of the Church, Alistair Kaye, will be showing us the key 

parts of the Church and will be reading his favourite Bible story.  Many of the 

children have prepared questions to ask Alistair to find out more about the 

Church and the Bible.  We shall be walking to church after lunch and will be 

back at school for home time. 

If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to ask. Thank 

you for your support.   

Heidi Sandy and Debs Davies. 


